Dear Parents:

Did you know that your gently worn sneakers could help the Washington High School Band
purchase their 2024-25 Marching Season Field Show?

Well, they can and here’s how... the WHS Band Boosters is partnering with the GotSneakers
organization in a fundraiser where there is nothing to buy or sell! All we need is your support
and your gently (and not so gently) worn, used, or new sneakers!

The sneakers that we all collect will help raise money to support our program AND will help our
environment by keeping sneakers out of landfills. --Can we count on you?

Our fundraiser will run from Wed, April 24" thru Wed, May 8". Only athletic shoes are
accepted! Mens, womens and kids! Running shoes, training shoes, basketball and tennis,
rubber soled cleats, lifestyle/casual, hiking and trail shoes.

We have lots of drop off points thanks to some of our wonderful community partners, Booster
parents and of course our supportive WHS leadership.

e Charles Town Fitness e WHS Band Room

e Two River Treads e Huntfield neighborhood porch drop
e Bolivar/Harpers Ferry Library off — 321 Calmes St

e Sam Michaels Park — JCPRC e Norborne Glebe neighborhood

e WHS Front Entrance porch drop off — 59 Barksdale Ct

Thanks for your support of the WHS Band, WHS and the Performing Arts!
Questions? Contact Kathryn Bellacosa, Booster Fundraising Chair, kbella21@gmail.com or WHS
Band Boosters, washingtonpatriotsband @gmail.com.
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